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 Anzac Day
We remember heroes and what

they gave for our tomorrow.

All Blackheath Public School
students 

are welcome to march on the
25th April.

We will meet in the carpark adjacent to the
Victory Theatre from 10:15am with the march

commencing at 10:45am.

Please ensure full school uniform is worn.


